
 

 

  ResponsibilityRespectPerseveranceCourageHopeCompassionTrustForgivenessTruthfulnessThankfulnessFriendshipPeace 

 ExploreEnjoyExcel 

 

ST MARY’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
In Partnership with St Helen’s Primary School 

 

Church Road, 
Yate,                                 
South Gloucestershire, 
BS37 5BG 
Telephone: (01454) 867155 
Fax No      (01454) 867157 
Email office@stmarysyate.org.uk 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 Kilve Court Residential September 2021 
 
As per the letter of the 8th March, we have now set up a payment schedule which you can pay via 
Sims-Pay. 
 

Destination: Kilve Court, Bridgwater, TA5 1EA 

Date of Trip: Monday 13th – Wednesday 15th September 2021 

Times: Leaving 10.00am on Monday 13th September 2021 
Collecting from school 3.00pm Wednesday 15th September 2021 

Cost: Total cost £175.00 
Deposit                £45.00           due by 31st May 2021 
1st Instalment     £45.00           due by 30th June 2021 
2nd Instalment    £45.00           due by 31st July 2021 
Final Payment    £40.00           due by 31st August 2021 
 

 
A meeting to give more information on the camp will be arranged shortly. 
 
In order to secure a place on the trip we do require the deposit of £45.00 to be paid by 31st May 
2021. If you would like to discuss any financial issues please feel free to contact the school office. 
 
Please note all plans are subject to COVID guidelines and restrictions. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Bethan Scriven 
Head of School 

Executive Headteacher:  Mr A Spens 
Headteacher:    Mrs Bethan Scriven  
Deputy Headteacher:   Mrs Natalie Lane 
Date: Thursday 29th April 2021 


